Thank You
Thanks for your interest.
Thank you for your interest in the Albuquerque NeighborWoods Pilot Project.
We will be in contact with you with more information about the program.
First Name
Pamela
Last Name
Weese Powell
Mailing Address
213 Wellesely Dr. SE
Day Telephone
4358999013
Your E-Mail Address
pamela@dakotatreeproject.org
Neighborhood Organization
Nob Hill Neighborhood Association
Neighborhood Boundaries and Cross Streets
The boundaries of Nob Hill are Lomas Boulevard to the north, Washington Street to the east, Garfield Avenue and Zuni Road to the south, and Girard Boulevard to the west.
Organization Member Names & Telehone Numbers
Marc Powell (609) 933-2574 
Pamela Weese Powell (435) 899-9013 
Janet Hancok (415) 902-3488 
Gary Eyster (505) 991-1388 
Roland Delyser (707) 477-5236
Narrative Description of the Neighborhood & Its Existing Trees
One of the hallmarks of Nob Hill is our tree canopy. Sadly, much of that canopy is beginning to age out, and planting new trees is vital to retaining the character of this historic neighborhood. Restoring the urban canopy is one of Nob Hill Neighborhood Association's top 6 long term quality of life priorities.
Optional: Image of Focus Area
No Input
Volunteers
We are working in partnership with local non-profits, including Tree New Mexico, Dakota Tree Project and Let's Plant Albuquerque. NHNA will develop communications and implementation strategies with these partners. We will utilize both our own and partners contact lists and social media, personal visits and flyer distribution, along with public sites like next-door
Property Ownership
NHNA's Urban Canopy Restoration Committee will work with Tree New Mexico's Tree Steward program manager to assist in regular trainings, emails, and personal visits to property owners. We will work with Dakota Tree Project to provide direct assistance to private property owners who request assistance in watering and caring for trees for the first three years after planting.
Maintaining Interest
The NHNA has a standing Committee focused on the development and implementation of a long term strategic plan focused on tree canopy restoration. We plan to accomplish a tree inventory, planting and maintenance plan for the entire neighborhood. Trees received under this grant will be cataloged and specifically attended by our partners at Dakota Tree Project.

